
 

 

 

Autumn Term 23rd September 2022 

Our Value of the month is Friendship 

Diary Dates 

06.10.22 School photos 

17.10.22 Parents evening -

more information to 

follow 

19.10.22 Reception open day 

19.10.22 Parents evening  - 

more information to 

follow 

21.10.22 Happy bag collection 

21.10.22 PTA Spooky disco 

21.10.22 Last day of term 

16.11.22 Reception open day 

18.11.22 Children in Need 

03.12.22 Christmas fayre 

18.01.23 Year 6 residential trip 

23.01.23 Year 5 & 6 Young 

Voices  

05.07.23 Year 4 residential trip 
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Please can we remind parents that the school car park is for staff only. Thank you. 

 

 

Key stage 1 classes have been working 
hard this week in our English lessons, 
writing our very first story of the year, 
based on 'Five Minutes Peace' by Jill 
Murphy. They have thought of their 
own mischief that the large children 
can cause for the parents, who simply 
want some peace!  
 

In science, we have been labelling the body and sharing existing knowledge of 
body parts. Lastly, in Topic you may have heard about a cheeky little mouse 
that lives in the corridors and learns alongside the children. He really enjoyed 
learning how things were different for the parents as children. Thank you for 
returning the questionnaires.  
 

We have had a very busy week in LKS2 despite the short week. In topic we 
have continued our studies on rivers. This week, we have looked at ‘The 
Water Cycle’ understanding it’s continuous process. The children produced 
some super labelled diagrams to help them understand the cycle. 
  
In science, the children investigated which surfaces reflect light the best. 

They predicted which materials they thought would reflect the light the 

most, enjoying a practical experiment with the use of torches! Results were 

recorded and the overall conclusion was that shiny, smooth surfaces 

reflected best. 

Health and Safety Update 

Please can we remind parents 

and carers that dogs must not 

come into the school grounds 

at any time. 



 

 

 

 

For your information. 

After school clubs and times:  

PE club KS1  - Mondays 3.30-4.30pm  Dance  - Tuesdays 3.20-4.10pm 

Drama - Thursdays 3.50-4.15pm   PE club KS2 -  Fridays 3.30-4.30pm 

 

If your child does not have PE on their club day please send them in in their school uniform with suita-

ble clothing for their activity in a bag. 

 

Tuck shop, 20p per item - Tuesdays Reception & KS1, Thursday KS2. 

 

PE days: 

Foundation Stage: Thursday  Sealion: Tuesday and Wednesday 

Dolphin: Tuesday and Thursday  Seahorse: Wednesday and Friday 

Orca: Tuesday and Friday   Penguin: Wednesday and Friday 

Otter: Monday and Tuesday  Turtle: Wednesday and Thursday 

Manta Ray: Monday and Friday 

 

Please make sure the children wear their PE Kit to school and bring in spare footwear (these do not 

have to be trainers) in case the field is muddy. 


